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	ABC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
123 School Way ● New York, NY 10002 ● (800) 673-6788


Monday, April 26, 2010

Mr. John Smith
Gentle Natural Muffins

PO Box 11 

Brooklyn, NY 11205

Dear Mr. Smith,

The author-visit committee of ABC Elementary School respectfully submits this request to Gentle Natural Muffins for a matching grant of $2500 that would expose quality children’s literature and the arts to more than 400 children at our school.

From [DATE], ABC Elementary sponsors our author-visit program that will kick off our 10th Annual Children’s Book Week Celebration.  We plan to host award-winning author/illustrator, Chris Soentpiet to visit our school.   We were impressed by Chris Soentpiet’s range of books and his understanding of the educational needs of his audience.  Chris’ background is also very inspiring; you can visit his website at www.soentpiet.com
Our goal is to raise funds so our guest author, Chris Soentpiet can:

· create a greater visibility for the library
· forge a personal connection between kids and the book creator 

· motivate kids to read, write and express themselves through the arts

· motivate kids to persist in their dreams and not give up when goals are challenging

· contribute to improvements in reading scores

· improve school-wide morale

We are appealing to you for assistance.  Last year, we were in a situation where our school had a budget for the arts of $105 for over 400 children.  This year, the budget is zero.

This is something we know for sure:   local school librarians report that once an author has visited a school and met students personally, the circulation rate of those books – and others- increases dramatically.  There is no better way to promote literacy across our entire community.

This author-visit program is a community event which encourages families to read together.  We invite you to attend the program where we will personally acknowledge Gentle Natural Muffins generous contribution.

We appreciate your assistance in helping us provide a fully-rounded literacy program for the kids ABC Elementary School.  If you need any further information, please do call.  Thank you so much for your consideration of our request.  We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Allison Riley, Chairperson

Author Visit Celebration Committee (800) 673-6788
